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TOWN OF TUFTONBORO  
BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

240 MIDDLE ROAD, P.O. BOX 98 
CENTER TUFTONBORO, NH 03816 

Telephone: (603) 569-4539 Fax: (603) 569-4328 
www.tuftonboro.org 

 
Selectmen’s Meeting                                    Friday, March 9, 2018 
2:00 pm - Town Offices 

 
The official video of this meeting can be found on the Town of Tuftonboro’s YouTube at:  
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCCUmJqZvFTS23RMEFSDQzmw.   
 
MINUTES 

Present: Chairman Lloyd Wood, Selectman Bill Marcussen, Selectman Chip Albee and Administrative Secretary Karen 
Koch.   
 
Chairman Wood called the Selectmen’s meeting to order at 2:00 pm and proceeded with the Pledge of Allegiance.  The 
Selectmen met with Town Moderator Dan Barnard to discuss procedural issues with the Library building warrant article 
listed on the Town Warrant.  If the article is passed, the Selectmen will hold corrective public hearing(s) and a special 
Town Meeting to rectify the issues.   
 
Public input was allowed.  The Selectmen responded to questions regarding the Budget Committee’s responsibility in 
regards to this article, alternative strategies to be used if Article 4 passes but Article 3 doesn’t, the Fire Truck warrant 
article in relation to these procedural requirements, Selectmen’s competence, previous times that the Library has come 
before Town Meeting with a bond, etc.     
 
At approximately 2:44 pm, Selectman Marcussen moved to adjourn, seconded by Selectman Albee with all in favor.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
Bill Marcussen  
Selectman 
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